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     September 14, 2015 
 
 
 
ASTM consensus has not yet been obtained on this information letter. An appropriate ASTM ballot 
will be issued in order to achieve such consensus. 
 
 
 
TO:  Single Cylinder Diesel Mailing List 
 
SUBJECT: Revision to 1M-PC Procedure to Remove 7 Day Test Report Validity Criteria 
   
 
 As approved during the August 25, 2015 Caterpillar Surveillance Panel conference call, the 
1MPC procedure has been modified to remove the test validity condition requiring a test to be reported 
within 7 days of the test being completed.   
 
Section 12.16 has been modified.  The revised page is attached. The attached changes to Test Method 
D6681 are effective July 8th, 2015. 
 
 
 
  

Hind Abi-Akar 

Hind Abi-Akar  Frank M. Farber 
Project Engineer Director 
Caterpillar, Inc.  ASTM Test Monitoring Center 
 
Attachment 
 
c:  ftp://ftp.astmtmc.cmu.edu/docs/diesel/scote/procedure_and_ils/1mpc/il15-01.pdf 
 
Distribution:  Email 



(Revises Test Method D6618-14) 
 

 
12.16 Reporting Reference Results—Transmit the calibration test results by fax or electronic data transmission 

to the ASTM TMC immediately after completion of test analysis.  


